

Elizabeth City-Pasquotank Public Schools Board of Education Meeting Highlights December 7, 2015

- Chairman Barry Overman called the meeting to order.
- Dr. Larry W. Cartner, Superintendent, led the Pledge of Allegiance and Moment of Silence.
- Board Reorganization
 - o Election of Chair: Superintendent Cartner led the reorganization process for the Board Chair.
 - Dr. Denauvo Robinson, Mr. Barry Overman and Ms. Sharon Warden were nominated for Chair. Dr. Robinson removed his name from consideration. The Board voted for Mr. Barry Overman to serve as Board Chair for 2016.
 - o Election of Vice-Chair: Mr. Barry Overman, re-elected Board Chair, led the reorganization process for the Board Vice-Chair.
 - Mr. Harvey Beasley, Ms. Sharon Warden and Mrs. Virginia Houston were nominated for Vice-Chair. The Board voted for Ms. Sharon Warden to serve as Vice-Chair for 2016.
- The Board moved into closed session for the purpose of discussing a student matter as allowed by N.C. General Statute 143-318.11(a)(1)
- The meeting was adjourned.